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Comments: I have been visiting Holland Lake for the past 5 years and value it as a place of natural beauty with a

small human footprint. I believe this expansion project would be at an overall detriment to the user experience at

Holland lake. More importantly I do not believe that this expansion would fit into the character of the swan valley

and would be at the extreme detriment of the wildlife community. Please do not approve this expansion so we

can preserve the natural beauty of this place and the rest of our state for generations to come. 


